
ATTENTION ALL PINE LAKES RESIDSENTS - 29th March 2024
Trappers today removed two (2) five foot gators from the lake near the pool.  The 

trappers indicated it was obvious the gators were being fed as they swam right to them 

waiting for food. 

THIS IS A WARNING THAT GATORS ARE NOT TO BE FED.   

SERIOUS CONSEQENCES COULD RESULT IN INJURY OR POSSIBLE DEATH.  

LEGAL ACTION IS IMINENT FOR SUCH ACTION; BEIT FINES OR POSSIBLE 

INCARCERATION (JAIL). 

PINE LAKES DOES NOT WANT TO HAVE ANY ACCIDENTS; LET’S BE WISE                        

                                  

Gary Nicolini, HOAII President 
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